
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
11th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Thank you to all those of you who voted in the recent governor elections.  Work commitments meant that during 
the time of the elections, we received a governor resignation. 

Therefore, we are delighted to announce that we have been able to appoint both Jaqueline Faulkner and Doug 
Hutt as our new parent governors.    

Our website will be updated early next term once final checks and application forms have been completed.  The 
governors look forward to them joining the team and working alongside them. 

Kind regards 

 

Warlingham School & Sixth Form College 

 


